Union criticises municipalities for low level of full-
time jobs

i=2 Denmark

The FOA public services union has revealed that only 4% of jobs advertised in
health and social care were on the basis of a full-time 37-hour week. The issue of
part-time work was raised in the last negotiations and unions want the employers to
commit to providing a minimum proportion of full-time jobs.

Read more at > FOA (DK)
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